
TO:  ALL GLENABBY RESIDENTS :   9-22-2015 
 
SUBJECT:  ASPHALT REPAIR WORK 
 
 
ATTENTION EVERYONE: 
 
 
THERE WILL BE MAJOR ASPHALT REPAIR WORK TO THE ROADWAYS  
IN OUR  COMMUNITY STARTING ON WEDNESDAY SEPT. 23, 2015.   THIS  
ACTIVITY WILL CAUSE INCONVENIENCE TO ALL RESIDENTS FOR A 
 FEW SHORT DAYS AND WE ASK EVERYONE TO BE PATIENT.  THIS 
 REPAIR WORK MUST BE DONE TO THE AREAS IDENTIFIED. 
 
 
PLEASE PARK YOUR VEHICLES AWAY FROM THE WORK AREAS 
WHENEVER POSSIBLE AND PLEASE RESPECT THE AREAS ALREADY 
COMPLETED.  THE ASSOCIATION BOARD UNDERSTANDS THIS WORK 
ACTIVITY WILL CAUSE INCONVENIENCE FOR SOME RESIDENTS BUT 
IT’S WORK THAT MUST BE DONE. 
 
 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION, 
 
THE GLENABBY BOARD OF DIRECTORS  


